

Minutes 4/1/15

Sarah, Cait, Lena, Stacey, Andrea and Bridget

Announcements

Next week we have a conflict with SAG and their Spring Open Forum

If you feel like it is important for you to do that, go ahead

But next week we will be having Kurt as a guest speaker and it is an important meeting

Can't really move the date that we are having him speak because of schedule conflicts

He does exhibitions, administrative, arts administration for JSMA

His insight is very valuable as well as his time

Sarah will see if he can come in at 10:00 instead

On the 22nd, our second staff member Miranda, the registrar is coming to speak

Continue doing guest speakers every other week

On the 17th of April, JSMA is opening Rick Bartow

Contemporary Native American Artist

Andrea will be coordinating the volunteers for this event

Need Stacey for memberships for this event (4:30-6:30)

Shifts may be different for this event

Opening performance on the quad at 5:30 and this will impact timeframe of event

Talk to Victoria about this

Debbie will be talking to Andrea about this over email

Students probably won't be there until 6:00 to get signed up for memberships

Probably be the biggest event of the year

Trying to arrange for a special behind the scenes tour for JSMAC at the end of the year

Events coming up: Deadlines

Student e-news is being sent out tomorrow – there will be calls for volunteers and performance artists

In-Flux – Call for performance art – Wednesday the 22nd from 4-8

By this time next week we want to have a poster for this

Sarah will be budgeting time to allow outside performance artists to sign up

Talk to people to see if they are interesting

Video submissions are good, but they can also describe what they do

During art program theory or cultural programming

This is a huge event – catering, videos, skits, etc

Multiple spaces for this event

No alcohol for this event

JSMAC members will help review submissions (they are due the 14th)

Make programs for event

Figure out what goes in what room

Have to decide what order they go in

JSMAC volunteers at the event – very important

Come when you can because of class

Need to let people know that we are accepting performance art

Send out calls to art in e-newsletter

We are not printing a flyer for our call

Submit at JSMAC@uoregon.edu

If anyone is interesting ordering catering for the experience, you can do it with Sarah

Sarah is going to continue applying for more funding for our events

Has been frugal, so we can do some nice events this term

We also want to have theme for next show by next week

Hoping to get a call to art in the next few weeks

Deadline is May 6th, which only gives 2.5 weeks for their submissions

There is buffer time for this

Larger theme around connection to nature and animals

Chalk it up – Thursday, May 7th from 12-4

Debbie is hoping for two volunteers at any given time

Wants us to be there to just help people participate

There is a raffle and you have to be a student member to enter in the raffle

Drawing stuff on the sidewalk with chalk

Stacey will be there at noon

Stress Less is different this term

Friday, June 5th – no control over this – from 1-4 (or 3?)

Art therapist who will be leading this art studio

We will discuss stress less and see if it makes more sense to do creative journaling as an ongoing thing

Going to get together a group of students who want to start and learn what a sketchbook is about. Meet one or two hours every couple of weeks. Plan activities, get together and draw. Creating a page on the blog with prompts for people to draw from. Resources will be here too. Use it as a way to distress throughout the entire term.

Email Debbie once you put something up

Stacey wants to make a poster for this

What should we call this? Everyone think about this!

Friday, May 15th we are hosting a Tea Hour (3-5 or 2-5)

Its going to be at the Mills International Center

Go and talk about our student group, events, etc.

We will be developing Stacey's idea for a recruiting idea in the fall

See if we can get Craft Center involved

200 international students usually go to these things

18th and 19th of May is deinstall and installation of student art shows

Anyone who wants to come and hand stuff, it is a good experience

Might have a curator come and help us as an overseer

Going to make artist badges for our event this time

Name, year, major so they feel more visible

Reception opens on May 27th from 5-6

6-7:30 will be the Slam Poets show on the same night

Only have to cater for one duel event

Bridget will be posting more on the blog to keep it current